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Information Letter no. 29-2011 

 

URGENT 
 

 

Dear Member Federations, 

 

Because of various inquiries in the last few days please find below facts about the FIE 

Congress – also for those who have no problems at all: 

  

You were all informed by the FIE about the Congress which will be held this year in 

Philadelphia (USA) on 3
rd

 and 4
th

 December. 

 

The FIE has entrusted the European Fencing Confederation to pay the allocated 

amounts for every federation’s president, providing he has participated at the Congress. 

The amounts, known to all federation, will be paid after the congress by bank. 

Hotel accomodation is paid by the FIE according the information you received, and we 

kindly ask those who are not yet clear to read the FIE Information Letter no. 12-11 of 

29.08.2011 again.  

In this letter you find answers to all questions with reference to documents, visas, hotel 

and transport. You should also have informed the FIE already before the 3
rd

 November 

about your president’s flight details.  

 

With best regards, 

 

Max W.F. Geuter 

 
General Secretariate 

Postfach 1138 

D-82 179 Groebenzell-Muenchen 

                 Email: secretariate@eurofencing.info 
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